
What's been happening at

Prout Bridge? 
2021 was an expansive year for us at the Prout

Bridge Project. After orientating ourselves through
COVID lockdowns and restrictions, we managed to

slowly start offering our services again. We purchased
our beloved outreach vehicle, Gilbert, after a

successful Crowdfunder campaign in April and we
welcomed new staff joining the project  throughout

the year too.   



Our hopes for  2022 is that we can successfully build
on this progress offering more Youth Club, Band,
Activity Day, Dance, Targeted Youth Support and
Counselling sessions than ever before and to grow

our support to Beaminster's surrounding villages with
Gilbert leading the way!

Our term time Junior & Senior club
and the Phoenix Youth Band sessions

are back on weekly.



Coming up for February half term we
have an Activity Day, trips out and 

 Dance classes with Tash. 



From 19th February Gilbert will be
back in the Memorial Playing Fields

on Saturdays between 2-4pm
offering outreach.

Charity No:1169903 

Spring Term Newsletter 2022 Vol 1 

www.proutbridgeproject.cominfo@proutbridgeproject.com

Upcoming events 

07802514171



We wouldn't be here today without the
donations and grants that we depend on to

run all our activities.



You can join this support by donating at









Would you like to see your business at the
bottom of this newsletter? Get in contact to

find out more about becoming an
community business partner and the

benefits we offer. 



  

What's coming up for

Prout Bridge

We are busy finalising  exciting
new activities for the whole

community running from Prout
Bridge as well as some fun events

at Easter.



We will announce more soon! 

Want to support us?  

www.proutbridgeproject.cominfo@proutbridgeproject.com

For more information please check out our Facebook and website pages 

07802514171


